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10/06/2021  14:31:562021/1692/P OBJ Mrs A Gager I had not realised Camden had given permission for Nos 35 and 37 Fairfax Place to be joined by demolishing 

internal walls, although I appreciate that the rear dividing garden wall has already been removed.   

Furthermore, if this is permitted, could all the houses now be knocked into one to form a hotel?   As for a first 

floor balcony - this destroys the uniformity of the mews which is part of its¿ structure and appeal.  I really feel 

the owners of this terraced house are attempting to form a mansion out of a small home.
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